

Ken Hanson Historical Society of St. Boniface and Maryhill Community 1338B Maryhill Road Maryhill, ON

13 October 2017

Dear Ken:

On behalf of the Kitchener Public Library, I would like to thank you for your recent donation of the book "Research: Maryhill" by Jerome and Sheila Reinhart.

Many thanks for your support of the Kitchener Public Library. We depend on donations like this to build our collection

Sincerely,

Karen Ball-Pyatt

Local History Librarian Kitchener Public Library

Tel: 519-743-0271, ext. 252 Email: karen.ball-pyatt@kpl.org